
 

Whitehill Junior School  
Head Teacher: Mr S Mills                                   

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 6th December 2021 
 

Victorian Day 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
This half-term, we have been studying the book “Chimney Child” which is based 
in Victorian London.  On Monday 13th December, Year 4 will travel back to 
Victorian times to experience a Victorian day.   We apologise for the short 
notice, as this is a late addition to our plans for the last week of term.   
 
In order to bring this period of history 
to life we would like the children to 
dress as Victorians for the day. We are 
not expecting anyone to spend any 
money on the costumes.  We have 
included a small illustration to show 
the kind of thing we are after.  We 
would like the children to arrive in 
costume ready to start the day.  We do 
have a small supply of hats and 
waistcoats if needed. 
 
During the day, we will experience Victorian styles lessons, explore Victorian 
artifacts and play Victorian games. 
 
If you have any questions, please catch us on the playground. 
 
Mr Denney & Mrs Davies 
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